Bonnie Craighead

From: Jeremy Harris <jharris@smyrnareadymix.com>
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2021 10:57 AM

To: Bonnie Craighead

Subject: [EXTERNAL] SRM Materials, LLC Woodbury Quarry
Attachments: Improved Berms pic 1.jpg; Improved Berms pic 2.jpg

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown
senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Bonnie,

| have attached a couple of pictures of improvements we have made to the berms at our Woodbury, TN limestone
quarry. We have removed a good bit of the old berm and replaced it with large limestone rock. This should eliminate
any loss of materials. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thanks

Jeremy Harris | Environmental Director | Smyrna Ready Mix Concrete, LLC. | 1136 2" Ave North, Nashville, TN 37208
0:615-355-1028 | C: 423-402-1498 | jharris@smyrnareadymix.com
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